October 1, 2018
CURRY QUARRY SITE VISIT NOTICE

ARRC will be releasing an Invitation to bid in the winter of 2018/2019 for Ballast
Production located at the Curry quarry north of Talkeetna Alaska.

Pre-Bid Site Visit: A pre-bid site visit will be held at 10:15 A.M. on Wednesday October
10, 2018. The site visit, including travel to and from Curry, will take approximately four
(4) hours.

To participate in this site visit, interested firms must provide full name, email address
and telephone number for the proposed attendee to WalkerR@akrr.com by 3:00p.m.
October 8. At this time no more than one person from each company will be allowed
due to the availability of transportation access to the site. If there is additional room for a
second person we will contact you on October 9 with the updated information.

Attendees will be responsible for their own transportation to the Talkeenta Depot. There
a representative of the ARRC will conduct a safety briefing and ARRC will provide HI-
rail transport to the job site. Hardhats, safety vests, protective footwear and safety
glasses will be required, and must be supplied by attendees. The return arrival to the
Talkeetna Depot is estimated to be around 2:30 p.m.

The intention of this site visit is to provide potential bidders an opportunity to access the
site for logistic concepts, bidding information, and miscellaneous investigation. All
guestions pertaining to the bid will be addressed by the official question/answer process
once the bid is released.



